
DANCE CHAT.
P A R E N T  N E W S L E T T E R

T H E  D A I L Y  P E E P

Summer Dance registration is NOW OPEN! Head to our website or grab a flyer at the studio to
check out all our summer program has to offer! 

Registration is fast and simple at www.eauclaireschoolofdance.com!

WHAT'S UP AT ECSOD?

March 2023

+ SPRING IS NEAR! 

www.eauclaireschoolofdance.com      info@eauclaireschoolofdance.com

THINKING AHEAD...

+ SPRING BREAK!

Maybe soon it will start to feel and look more like spring?!? Fingers crossed!
Some exciting things happening in the coming weeks! Be sure to stay informed with the
most up-to-date information by following us on Facebook and Instagram, and of course,

by taking a few minutes to read through emails and newsletters. Thank you! 

NO DANCE CLASS this week due to SPRING BREAK!

March 19 - 25 (Eau Claire only!)

First Installment of your Show Package Fee ($32.50) will be withdrawn on March 15th. 

PLEASE, NO STREET SHOES IN THE STUDIOS! Shoes worn outside cannot be worn on the
studio floors. Hip Hop dancers, please plan to bring a clean pair of sneakers to change into 

upon arrival. THANK YOU!

+ SUMMER DANCE! 

+ FRIENDLY REMINDER! 

Classes resume March 26 after Spring Break! (EC only! No Spring Break for Elk Mound!)

+ 2023 ECSOD SHOW!



Showtimes TBA  |  Dress Rehearsal days/times coming soon! 

June 10th & 11th
Pablo Center at the Confluence

+ COSTUMES! 
Costumes for the spring show are beginning to arrive! These will be tried on and handed out as
they come in. Please be sure to store your costume on a hanger, preferably covered in plastic or

in a garment bag. Also, keep track of any pieces that come with the costume, ie: hairpiece,
gloves, socks, hat, etc. Thank you! 


